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January &, 1949 

Mr. Norman L. Man:uire 
434 North Manle 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 
Thank you for your letter and consider this 

a confirmation of your reception of KTLW on December 
30, 1948, from 3:57 AL to 4:05 AM, CST. 

It's not very often Drktgr that we hear from 
the rocky Mountain area, although we often get re- 
ception reports from California. 

Very truly yours, 

i 1,te L c.Aic 

Melvin D. Wagner, 
Chief Engineer 


